NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Sen. Farley Congratulates Dr. Shah on Becoming NYS Health

Commissioner

HUGH T. FARLEY  February 10, 20N

| ISSUE: HEALTH

State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I - Schenectady) participated in the New York State

Senate Health Committee hearings on January 24th and later witnessed the confirmation of

Dr. Nirav Shah as the new state Department of Health Commissioner.
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